## To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Grade 12 Business Leadership Students at St. Augustine Catholic High School, we would like to thank you for your contribution in helping make our *Growing in Gratitude* Business Banquet a success!

A very important aspect of our banquet was learning about social responsibility and the importance of giving back. With your generosity, and the generosity of others, through sponsorships and fundraising initiatives, we were able to raise \$15,180 for the Canadian Cancer Society.

This banquet has been a meaningful and memorable experience for each of us, and we are truly grateful for your support in helping bring our vision to life.

With sincere gratitude and appreciation,

Ms. Vanessa Giannantonio and The Grade 12 Business Leadership Students



St. Augustine Catholic High School

2188 Rodick Road Markham, Ontario L6C 1S3

> Telephone (905) 887-6171

Fax (905) 887-6163

Website:

stau.ycdsb.ca